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Pamela Martin

From: Andy Magee < >

Sent: May 22, 2025 9:40 AM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Proposal to Convert Centennial Park tennis court #1 to 4 pickleball courts

Categories: Pickleball

[You don't o�en get email from Learn why this is important at 
h�ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden�fica�on ] 
 
I am wri�ng to you in support of conver�ng tennis court #1 at Centennial Park to 4 permanent pickleball courts. I am a North 
Saanich resident but due to the desperate shortage of dedicated pickleball courts I am forced to commute to various 
loca�ons on the peninsula and Victoria in order to play. While doing so I o�en take the opportunity to fill my truck up with 
gas, pick up some groceries or otherwise support local businesses. Conver�ng tennis court #1 to 4 permanent pickleball 
courts would improve community spirit, promote fitness and ac�vity and support the local economy. All while not materially 
affec�ng the number of available tennis courts on the peninsula. The pickleball community has commi�ed to cover the cost 
of the conversion so there is no financial risk to the District of Central Saanich. Please approve this project. 
 
Andy Magee 
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communica�on is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.” 


